Sent: Thursday, May 9, 2024 12:36 PM
To: Aston, lan <lan.Aston@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Subject: ROW/3282977 - Objection

You don't often get email from secretary@sdaa.org.uk. Learn why this is important

Dear Sirs,

Please find below our objection to the Inspector’s Proposed Modification pursuant to PINS Notice
dated 18 April 2024

Objection to the Inspector’s Proposed Modification pursuant to PINS Notice dated 18 April 2024
on behalf of Southport & District Angling Association.

e We note that the Modification Order was made changing all references to ‘Footpath’ to
‘Bridleway’. We believe that the initial public enquiry was called to consider a right of way
for a footpath, and that the evidence we prepared for the inquiry was based on this
presumption. At no time prior to the inquiry was a bridleway mentioned to us and would
suggest that we should be given an opportunity to assess the potential impact of a bridleway
on the ability of our members to pursue their angling activities along the route.

e We also reserve the right to offer evidence that is relevant to the historical use of the
proposed bridleway, specifically regarding equestrian access.

Your sincerely

Paul Tabron
S&DAA Secretary
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